
Headteacher’s Awards 

Reception: Jimmy Corner 

Year 1: Lola Scott 

Year 3:Harvey Robinson 

Year 4:Abby-May Strang 

Year 5: Lola Rhodes 

Year 6: Riley Wallace 

 

Numbots  

Year 1: Ivy Smith  

 

TTRS 

Year 3: Hunter Langley 

Year 4: Letia Keeler-Quinn 

Year 5: Evan Hood  

Year 6: Jamie Mann 
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Dear parents and Carers. 

 

World Book Day 

Thank you to everyone that 

supported our World Book Day 

events. The children looked marvelous 

and enjoyed a range of exciting 

activities throughout the day.  

 

Dates for the Diary  

 

Monday 6th March  

 Our annual Food Bank collection 

begins, running until Friday 17th 

March. 

Wednesday 8th March  

Year 1 parental meeting, to learn 

about the Year 1 Phonics screen at 

2.40pm.  

Friday 17th March  

Nursery and Reception Mother’s day 

assembly. 

Thursday 30th March  

Easter Bingo  

Friday 31st March  

Break up for Easter Holidays  

Monday 17th April  

Return to school. 

 

House Points 

Red: 145 

Blue: 120 

Green: 142 

Yellow:123 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Attendance 
 

Attendance this week: 
Reception: 92% 
Year 1: 93% 
Year 2: 96% 
Year 3: 97% 
Year 4: 96% 
Year 5: 89% 
Year 6: 94% 


